
                                                                                                                                        

 

 
 

 

 

Parents’ evening- IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

This week the parents’ evening slots have gone out on 

Tapestry and Class Dojo. You will by now have had the 

opportunity to book your child’s parents evening. Please 

ensure this is done by 4pm on Monday 10th October. 

 

Mental Health Day- Monday 10th October 

Teachers will be coming off timetable and will be doing a 

range of activities to teach the children strategies for 

promoting good mental health. 

 

Tuesday 4th October – Reading Evening Reception/Y1/Y2 

Thank you to all parents who supported this evening. We 

hope this has been very informative and will be helpful 

going forward when reading with your child.  

 

Harvest Festival – Friday 7th October 

A HUGE WELL DONE to our fantastic children who put on 

the fabulous Harvest Assemblies this morning. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity regarding items 

for our Harvest Festival. We have had a huge response and 

are overwhelmed with your kindness in these uncertain 

times.  

 

This year we are going to keep some items on the school 

premises and also there will be a store at St Mary’s. We will 

liaise with St. Mary’s church who are having a ‘Warm 

Space’ where anyone in the community can go on a 

Thursday between 9.30am and 2.45pm starting 1st 

November who might need a warm space to go to during 

the day. The idea is that if people in the community are in 

need of food items these will be available both from St. 

Mary’s and school. If you or anyone you know in the 

community is in need of a food parcel please direct them 

to St. Mary’s or school.  

 

Scarlet fever  

Please remain vigilant as we have had a small number of 

confirmed cases. Please refer to the letter sent out on 

Wednesday 5th October for more information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Janette’s Garden  

If anyone is able to help us turn this idea into reality, please 

contact the school office. 

 

Knife Skills 

Our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children enjoyed a knife skills 

workshop where they learnt lots of techniques for cutting 

food. 

 

Reception and KS1 Star Assembly  

Please remember the reception and key stage one star 

assembly will be on Thursday next week. We have 

informed the relevant parents.  

 

Macmillan Cancer Support-Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you for all your support with donations for this 

very worthy cause. 

Our amazing prefects have continued to sell cakes at 

break times and the amazing total of £540 was raised. 

 

PTA *further details to follow 

Dates for your diary: 

21st October Halloween Disco* 

2nd December Christmas Fair* 

 

Diary Dates for the term - *further details to follow 

A full dates list will be coming out soon but please find 

important dates below:  

 

YEAR 5 ROAD SAFETY – 14th October 

PARENTS’ EVENING (Virtual) – 18th and 19th October*  

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS – Friday 4th November 

FLUENZ - Reception-Y6 - Monday 7th November. You 

should have by now opted in online for your child. 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK – wb 14th November 

CLASS ASSEMBLY YEAR 5/6 – Thursday 17th November 

BIKEABILITY LEVEL 1 YEAR 5 – Thursday 1st December* 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - Friday 2nd December* 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE – Tuesday 20th December at 

St. Mary’s Church* 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS – Wednesday 21st December 

2pm 
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